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May 19,2016

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street NE

Washington, DC 20426

Dear Secretary Bose:
Re: Atlantic Sunrise Project (FERC Docket No. CP15-138-000)
In light of the recent release of the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) for
the proposed Atlantic Sunrise Pipeline project by Williams Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line

Company, we are writing to request an extension to the available public comment period.

The document, at over 1,300 pages, is voluminous and time consuming to review.
With that in mind, we ask that the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission extend the
comment period for DEIS from sixty (60) day to ninety (90) days, giving the public more
time to prepare comments.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Board of Lebanon County Commissioners
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Robert J. Phillips William E. Ames
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